Sent: 8/05/2021 10:14:18 AM
Subject: RE: DA2021/0375

RE: DA2021/0375

To whom it may concern,

We have reviewed the plans for Lot 3 DP 224801 54 Yarrabin Street,
BELROSE and have one issue of concern.

B7
Lack of privacy - The balcony off the lounge room on the second floor will look

directly into our property and expose and give us a lack of privacy when we are
in our own home.

We request you consider removing the balcony.

Thank you and Kind Regards,
Marika Evans and Anita Daniels
0431 900 704

57 Yarrabin Street

Belrose



